
Whitefield Infant School and Nursery - Visit Feedback 

  

Date of Visit: 7th March 2018 (15 EYFS Staff – mixture of TA’s and Teachers)          

Aims of visit: 

-To inspire staff and see the practice in another outstanding setting. 

-To look at how provision is enhanced with children’s interests. 

-To look at the outdoor spaces to help develop our own provisions.  

Impact on our staff/school: 

-staff were really inspired by the quality of provision and carefully selected resources to support both 

the prime and specific areas of learning across the Nursery setting. 

-Staff took away how provision can be child led and resources added for purpose. 

- Teachers liked learning being so visible through photos – we have more artwork and displays and not as 

much focus on pictures capturing learning… this is something we will further develop. 

- The outdoor provision was inspirational and let staff see how open-ended resources continuously 

accessible is possible in a very organised way. The ideas will certainly inform our outdoor provision. 

-Staff want to purchase some chickens!!  They are really keen to further develop such hands-on learning 

experiences. 

-the use of ‘idea cards’ to give children a starting point was excellent, again something that staff will 

develop in our setting.  

 

Thank- you to all the team at Basnett Street Nursery.  Your hard work and dedication to give your 

children the best possible starting point was clearly evident from the moment you stepped inside the 

building!  Your provision is truly outstanding, with a real purpose and quality.  The outdoor space was 

really inspiring and has left our team buzzing!  Thankyou for sharing your outstanding practice with us! 

 

Erica Mason (Headteacher) 


